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Bethlehem Parking Authority Announces Upgrades to Southside Parking Lots 

 

Bethlehem, PA – [October 28, 2024] – The Bethlehem Parking Authority is pleased to announce a series 

of upgrades to multiple parking lots on the Southside of Bethlehem. This initiative reflects our ongoing 

commitment to enhance the customer parking experience and support the local community. 

 

There are currently over 2,000 convenient off-street public parking spaces in the core of Southside 

Bethlehem, each within a zero-to-five-minute walk to popular dining, entertainment, and shopping 

destinations.  As part of our dedication to continuous improvement, these parking lot upgrades will 

include clearer signage, improved lighting, and enhancements to surfaces, including new pavement and 

pavement markings.  

 

“Over the past several years, we’ve invested in convenient parking structures to support the community 

and local businesses that serve all parking user groups,” said Steven Fernstrom, Executive Director of the 
Bethlehem Parking Authority. “These parking lot upgrades represent another important step in our 
continuous effort to enhance our convenient off-street parking options, which are also designed for 

longer stays, enabling visitors to enjoy the many layers of experiences Bethlehem has to offer—whether 

it’s dining, shopping, entertainment, or a mix of activities—without the concern of maximum parking 

times.” 

 

Work on the upgrades will begin in the next several weeks and is expected to be completed in 2025. We 

appreciate the community’s patience during this time as we work to improve our services. 
 

For more information on the upgrades and the Bethlehem Parking Authority, please visit our website at 

www.bethpark.org. Information will be posted as it becomes available.  
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